TRAINING A COLLEGE OF THE PROPERTY OF THE PROP

BUKURA AGRICULTURAL COLLEGE

P. O. Box 23 – 50105, BUKURA
Customer Care Desk TEL: 0735966360
E-mail: principal@bukuracollege.ac.ke Website: www.bukuracollege.ac.ke
Sigalagala – Butere Road

NOTICE TO ALL STUDENTS

Date: 26th October, 2024

SUBJECT: REOPENING OF THE COLLEGE

Following meetings by the College Board of Governors and the Academic Board, a decision has been made that the students should report back as follows:

First years
Second Years
Third Years

- Friday, 1st November, 2024

- Monday, 4th November, 2024

- Wednesday, 6th November, 2024

All students must adhere with the dates as indicated. Classes will resume on Monday 4th, November, 2024 and a day after for every cohort as it reports back.

Nominal rolls will be signed during readmission and this is what shall be used by the lecturers/instructors to check attendance.

Every student is expected to pay a penalty of **Ksh. 150** for the damages done within the College. Fee balances that are due to the College should be paid as per the fee payment Policy. The money must be paid to the Bukura Agricultural College KCB student fee account and a deposit slip presented at the admission desk.

You will be expected to sign a commitment form to abide by the rules and regulation relating to students conduct before re-admission.

Paul K. Njogu Ag. Principal/CEO